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OBSERVATION TOWER STANDING TALL 
Excitement surrounds Phase III development & two new restaurants 

 

 

 

 
The month of April brought exciting changes to the landscape at Summit Park, as a crane erected the 150 foot 

frame for the Observation Tower. The frame was assembled from the ground up in seven distinct sections over a 

period of several weeks. Now, crews will focus on installing metal panels along the towerõs sides before securing 

the glass exterior. The Observation Tower has become one of the most anticipated elements of Summit Park. Once 

completed, guests will ride a glass elevator to the 125 foot Observation Deck, where they will be able to take in 

unparalleled views of the surrounding area.  

 

Phase III of construction also includes stormwater collection ponds, an extended trail network, sledding hill, and 

childrenõs natural playscape. The playscape will focus on using elements found in nature such as stones, rocks, 

and sand. For more on the stormwater collection ponds, see page 4. Phase III is expected to be completed in late 

2017.  
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Want to know more about Summit Park? 

Visit SummitParkBlueAsh.com for more information on the development, activities, events, and restaurants!  

The excitement buzzing around the park extends far past the construction zone. Once again, Summit Park has a 

full line-up of activities and events planned for spring and summer.  

 

The Farmers Market will kick-off its third annual season on May 17th. It is held weekly 

on Wednesdays from 3:30-7:00 p.m. and hosts between 25-30 local vendors. Two 

CFTA Street Food Festival events will also return to Summit Park this summer. In      

addition, the Crafts & Drafts Festival and the Pig & Whiskey Festival will make their 

first appearances! Along with the events, more than 90 free fitness classes will be 

available.  

 

Tens of thousands of people are expected to head to Summit Park for Red, White & 

Blue Ash and Taste-Blue Ash Food and Music Festival, which is now two days long. The 

events will include performances from national artists including REO Speedwagon, 

Loverboy, and Big & Rich with Cowboy Troy. 

 

Visitors coming to check out the Observation Tower, events, or any other amenity at Summit Park should bring 

their appetites. Tahona Kitchen + Bar, a taco and tequila concept, opened its doors at the end of March and has 

already proven to be a popular destination. Senate, a highly-anticipated gourmet street food restaurant, is      

scheduled to open itõs doors in May. Brown Dog Caf® and Nanny Belleõs are going into their second year at Summit 

Park and continue to draw crowds.   

2016 CFTA Street Food Festival at 

Summit Park 
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Two projects are currently underway to improve Malsbary Road, providing more connectivity within the City of Blue 

Ash.  

 

The larger of the projects will connect Malsbary Road to 

Kenwood Road at Aldine Drive. The plans include installing a 

new traffic signal at that intersection, and roundabout at 

Alliance Road. These changes will allow traffic to travel from 

Kenwood Road through to Reed Hartman Highway and Carver 

Road. The improvements are expected to be complete before 

Thanksgiving.  

 

During the construction of the roundabout, the intersection of 

Malsbary Road and Alliance Road will be closed to traffic and a 

temporary bypass road will be used for access east of Alliance 

Road. The detour will require that drivers needing access to 

4601 Malsbary Road, RockTenn Trucking, and the businesses 

off Redhill Drive enter and exit from the Reed Hartman Highway 

and Carver Road intersection. All business west of Alliance 

Road will need to enter and exit from the Reed Hartman Highway and Malsbary Road intersection. To see a map of 

the detour, visit BlueAsh.com.  

 

The second project will connect Malsbary Road through to Cooper Road, between the Hospice of Cincinnati and the 

new Integrity Express Logistics building. This road will connect directly into the City of Blue Ash Municipal and Safety 

Center and the Blue Ash Recreation Center. This project is expected to be completed in August, but wonõt open to 

traffic until the Malsbary connection to Kenwood Road is complete and open.  

In the Works: Improvements to Malsbary Road   

Fire Hydrant Maintenance Scheduled Through June 
 

The Blue Ash Fire Department will be performing its spring service to 

fire hydrants within the City throughout April, May, and June. This    

routine maintenance is important to assure continued proper         

operation of hydrants. Examples of the work to be performed on     

hydrants include: 

��
�Ÿ�� Flushing hydrants, which will cause sediment and the water to    

discolor until the sediment settles  

 

�Ÿ��  Lubricating and operating the hydrants 

 

�Ÿ�� Replacing worn parts 

 

�Ÿ�� Weeding around hydrants 

 

�Ÿ�� Selected hydrants will be flow tested, requiring large volumes of 

water to be run during a longer time to gather accurate readings 

related to water pressure and quantity 

 

Residents are respectfully reminded not to position plantings near 

hydrants to obstruct hydrants from view, or to impede access by     

firefighters in case of an emergency. BAFD will be placing yard signs 

near street entrances to identify the areas where they will be working. 

Residents living on these streets are advised to run water in their 

homes prior to use until the water appears clear. This is especially 

important before using water for drinking, bathing, or laundering. If 

residents find rust in their laundry water, they can go to the North Fire 

Station and ask for rust remover. 

Paving Program Begins in May  

 
The Cityõs annual paving program will         

continue this summer to maintain and       

improve Blue Ash roadways. The work will 

begin in mid-May and will include asphalt, 

milling, curb repair, and base repair. 

 

The 2017 Paving Program will include the     

following streets: 

  

�Ÿ�� Grove Avenue 

�Ÿ�� Bell Avenue 

�Ÿ�� Meyers Lane 

�Ÿ�� Bomark Court 

�Ÿ�� Carpenter's Green 

�Ÿ�� Carpenter's Run 

�Ÿ�� Tiffany Ridge Lane 

�Ÿ�� Tiffany Hill Court 

�Ÿ�� Deerfield Road  

�Ÿ�� Ronald Reagan connector roads 

 

If budget allows, work may also be done on 

Aldine Drive and Anderson Way. 
 

 


